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21 September 2017 

 

NZX Announcement 

Interim Dividend Payment  

 

As per our announcement to the NZX on Monday 18 September, we have estimated a revenue impact on 
the company (from the pipeline leak) to be in the order of NZ$10-15 million. On that basis there is no plan 
to change the payment of the interim dividend, scheduled for 28 September 2017.  

 

Further information:  
Greg McNeill   
Communications and External Affairs Manager  
T: 094325115; M: 021 873623; E: greg.mcneill@refiningnz.com 
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